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I have grown up here in Portland and lived here my whole life. And enjoy what the area has to offer
for entertainment and recreation. Witch includes PIR and Heron Lakes golf courses. I have seen a lot
of areas of recreation being eaten up by Housing projects and commercial projects. That doesn't add
any value region. I do not support changing the PIR to another project that takes away from
Entertainment and recreation.
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